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Progress can be seen along Walnut Avenue in Niagara Falls thanks to the partnership of the

YWCA of Niagara and Housing Visions. Senator Ortt took a walking tour of the latest project

that’ll stabilize and revitalize the neighborhood. Construction is underway on seven new

buildings and renovations are ongoing for a vacant school administrative building that’ll

serve as quality, affordable housing for low and moderate-income families in Niagara Falls.

Ortt said the Walnut Avenue Homes project will not only transform the neighborhood, but

also the quality of life for our residents.  
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